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Creating an Online Lunch Account 
 

PaysSchools Central Lunch program 
allows you to monitor the student’s lunch 
purchases, limit account spending, 
monitor their lunch account balances, 
add money to their lunch accounts, 
transfer money between siblings, sign up 
for low account text alerts and enter a 
Free & Reduced-Price Meal Application.  
If you have not already created an 
account with: 

www.payschoolscentral.com 
We encourage you to create your account 
by following the directions to the right.  
*Student ID number is the same number 
as the student lunch number. If you do 
not know your student’s lunch number 
please contact the school. 

You may send cash or check to the school in an envelope with the student’s name, student ID number 
and amount enclosed for your child’s lunch account to avoid the above processing fees.  

Free & Reduced Meal ONLINE Application on PAYSCHOOLS  
Once you have your account established you can complete an 
application by selecting the option on the Dashboard (see image to the 
right). Applications for the upcoming school year are open on 
JULY 1st. Once you have entered all your information, you will be 
notified immediately if you qualify for free, reduced or regular priced 
lunch. If you have any questions, contact Mary Siefker at 419-532-
3543 or email mary.siefker@kalidaschools.org. 

http://www.payschoolscentral.com/
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